
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Ca~darelli, John <Cardarelli.John@epa.gov> 
Tuesday, August 19, 2014 8:27 AM 
Ullrich, Elizabeth 
Kudarauskas, Paul; Schwarzer, Justin 
FW: EPA License Amendment Request 

br.) 

Attachments: MA-1059-S-198-S (AMN.CYn).pdf; Signed Letter.pdf; USA-0635-S-96.003.pdf 

Ms. Ullrich, 
I'm following up on this request and wanted to know if there has been any progress. We are working with another 
federal agency and we appreciate any information you can provide. 

Thanks ... John I~ -g~ I \q ·0 { 

From: Cardarelli, John 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 3:07 PM 
To: Ullrich, Betsy 
Cc: Kudarauskas, Paul 
Subject: EPA License Amendment Request 

Ms. Ullrich, 

0303%7 0() 

Attached is a letter from my management requesting an amendment to our NRC License so we can recycle a neutron 
source no longer needed by the Bureau of Land Management. I'm also providing the supporting documentation 
mentioned in the letter. You should receive this in the mail early next week, but I wanted to share this with you now in 
the hope of getting the amendment approved earlier. 

If the amendment process can be completed quickly, we would be looking to make this transfer before July 4 so we can 
use the source in a field exercise I training event with the 64th Civil Support Team in New Mexico during the week of July 
ih. We understand if this tight timeline cannot be met and are happy to provide any additional information you may 
need during this process. 

Sincerely, 

John Cardarelli II 
CAPT US Public Health Service 
Radiation Safety Officer 
EPA CBRN Consequence Management Advisory Division 
4900 Olympic Blvd. 
Erlanger, KY 41018 
(513) 487-2423 (w) 
(513) 675-4745 (c) •• 
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